




 
 
 
 
 
 
The following letters have been removed from this document at the 
request of Professor Davidson: 
 

From Professor Colin Davidson to the Clerk to the Privy Council, 
dated 12 October 2005. 
From the Clerk to the Privy Council to Professor Colin Davidson, 
dated 25 October 2005. 
From Mr John A Errett to the Clerk to the Privy Council, dated 7 
November 2005 
From the Clerk to the Privy Council to Mr John A Errett, undated. 
From Mr D C Perry to the Clerk to the Privy Council, dated 4 
November 2005 
From the Clerk to the Privy Council to Mr John A Errett, undated. 

 
The letters can be found on the petitioners’ website here: 
http://www.engineering-institution.org.uk/privycouncil.htm
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